
March 2017

FTSA and HCC are working in partnership to 
deliver this 1 day course to discover the 
importance of learning through play in Year R.  
With a mix of learning and practical activities, this 
course is aimed at Teaching Assistants who are new to 
working in the Foundation Stage/Year R.

Objectives
• To understand what ‘learning through play’ means 
• To understand the benefits for the children of learning through 

play
• Guidelines for what play based learning should look like in the 

classroom
• To understand how learning through play links to the 

Foundation Stage curriculum and Early Learning Goals
• To understand and appreciate the role of the TA in facilitating, 

developing and assessing learning through play

Delivered by
Charlotte Kitley, Specialist Leader of Education, Foundations 
Teaching School Alliance and Patricia Langley, School Workforce 
Adviser HCC 

Cost
£170 for HTLC subscribers
£204 full price

To book
Please book your space at the HCC Learning Zone, you will need 
to enter the name of the course.
For other training please go to our website - www.FTSA.org.uk
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